Civic Affairs, Health & Safety Committee
Meeting Minutes
January 25, 2018
Opening
The regular meeting of the Civic Affairs, Health & Safety Committee was called to order at 7:34pm on January 25, 2018 in the Clubhouse Trophy Room by Russ Nolan (Co-Chairperson).
Present
Russ Nolan (Co-Chairperson)
Gregg Bunch (Co-Chairperson)
Pat Degnan (Officer In-Charge)
Michael Ilardi
Joy Weinreich                                                                                                                         Peter Shappe                                                                                                             Anneliese Yombor
Approval of Agenda
The agenda was unanimously approved as distributed.
Approval of Minutes
The minutes of the previous meeting were unanimously approved as distributed.
Old Business
Committee received two new A-Frame signs for information posting.
Committee agreed to get quotes for the new electronic signs for the clubhouse entry-way and Gold Bar area.
Committee waiting to hear back from person about CPR/First Aid course.
New Business
Committee inquired about plastic “No Hunting” signs. Committee agreed to get quotes to purchase. Estimate is around $68 for 100, we will get quote for 200 signs. Committee will also find out about distance and placement regulations for posting signs from township.
Committee will add a blurb to the March newsletter about the townships “Stop the Bleed, Save a Life” course from the township. This is a free event.
Committee will plan for a guided group hike/s on the POA property to show residents the trails on our POA property. Guides will be assigned when the date/s are set. 
A question was brought to the committee about how we should go about removing a hunter who has a hunting stand on POA property. The committee will look into having the office draft a cease and desist letter. If that doesn’t work then we may need to call NJ fish and game to have the hunter removed. A POA member gave us the name/number of the stand owner, Tyler Faber, 201-787-2047. 

Adjournment
Motion to Adjourn by Russ Nolan, seconded by Gregg Bunch. Meeting was adjourned at 8:10pm by Russ Nolan (Co-Chairperson). The next general meeting will be at 7:30pm on February 22, 2018, in the Clubhouse Trophy Room.
Minutes submitted by:	Russ Nolan (Co-Chairperson)
Approved by:	Pat Degnan (Officer In-Charge)
